From: Mace, Theodora (UTC)

Sent: Friday, September 28, 2007 9:27 AM

To: 'Wiley, Dave'; Kaech, Margret (UTC); XTG-071194_External_Mail_Group@wutc.wa.gov
Cc: Rendahl, Ann (UTC); Polly McNeill

Subject: RE: Docket TG-071194 Waste Connections v. Enviro/Con et al -Letter to DavidWiley

Dear Mr. Wiley,

Your correction is noted. | won’t send out a revised notice as this is more of an “internal”
scheduling matter, that is, it does not affect the hearing schedule. But the parties should be
advised that November 2, 2007 is the date the second set of discovery requests will be sent, not
the date responses are due.

Thank you.

Theo Mace
Administrative Law Judge

From: Wiley, Dave [mailto:dwiley@williamskastner.com]

Sent: Thursday, September 27, 2007 2:43 PM

To: Kaech, Margret (UTC); XTG-071194_External_Mail_Group@wutc.wa.gov

Cc: Mace, Theodora (UTC); Rendahl, Ann (UTC); Polly McNeill

Subject: RE: Docket TG-071194 Waste Connections v. Enviro/Con et al -Letter to DavidWiley

Thanks for this. Just to clarify, the November 2, 2007 date that Ms. McNeill and | agreed to will be
the date the second set of discovery responses are to be propounded by, not the date the second
set of data requests responses are due which is an extension of Judge Mace's original date of
October 26 in her Prehearing Conference Order No. 1. I'm sure that is what your letter intended,
I just wanted to clear up any potential misunderstanding of the November 2 date Ms. McNeill and
| agreed to. Dave Wiley.

From: MKaech@wutc.wa.gov [mailto:MKaech@wutc.wa.gov]

Sent: Thursday, September 27, 2007 2:31 PM '

To: XTG-071194_External_Mail_Group@wutc.wa.gov

Cc: TMace@wutc.wa.gov; arendahl@wutc.wa.gov _

Subject: Docket TG-071194 Waste Connections v. Enviro/Con et al - Letter to DavidWiley

Attached is a courtesy copy of a letter to Mr. David Wiley.

This letter will be served today (9/27/07) from the Commission’s
Record Center.

Margret L Kaech
UTC- Administrative Law Division
PO Box 47250



